
MARYLAND STATE HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION  

OFFICE OF PROCUREMENT AND CONTRACT MANAGEMENT 

CONSULTANT SERVICES DIVISION  

707 NORTH CALVERT STREET BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21202 

 

April 22, 2025 

 

                                                                                                          Contract No.  BCS  2024-10 

                  Description:  Traffic Engineering  

                              Services, District 7 

 

REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL PROPOSAL ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

To All Consultant Candidates: 

 

Please be advised that the Request for Technical Proposal (RFTP) for this contract are due on May 13, 2024, 

by 12:00 PM (NOON) and must be submitted through the eMaryland Marketplace Advantage (eMMA) as 

outlined in the advertisement. Technical Proposals received after the deadline will not be accepted no 

matter how they have been transmitted. 

 

 

 

 

REDLINE REVISION (RLR) 

 

 

                                 REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL PROPOSAL ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

RLO1:     Oral Presentations will be scheduled in the week of 6/16/2025 to 6/20/2025 via MS Teams  

                virtual platform. Only those Firms that have been determined by MDOT SHA to have met  

                the minimum Key Staff, Example Projects, and other specified requirements, will be    

                scheduled for an Oral Presentation.   

 

RLR1:    Oral Presentations will be held in the week of 6/16/2025 to 6/20/2025 via MS Teams  

                virtual platform. Only those Firms that have been determined by SHA to have met  

                the minimum Key Staff, Example Projects, and other specified requirements, will be    

                scheduled for an Oral Presentation.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Contract No: BCS 2024-10 – Addendum No. 2 

Consultant Technical Proposal Clarification 

Page 2  

 

 

 

 

THE SIGNED ADDENDUM MUST BE INCLUDED IN THE TECHNICAL PROPOSAL 

SUBMISSION VIA EMMA. 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Jada J. Wright, Director,                                     Date 

Office of Procurement and 

Contract Management 

 

 

 

 

 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum No. 2 for BCS 2024-10: 

 

 

 

 

 

(Company) (Signature-Authorized Official)           Title         Date 

 

General questions relating to this Addendum No. 2 may be directed to OPCM@mdot.maryland.gov.  The 

time period for questions has expired; therefore, no additional questions will be accepted or 

answered by State Highway Administration. 

April 23, 2025

mailto:OPCM@mdot.maryland.gov.
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